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 Parking Outside School During Drop-Off and Pick-Up Times 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am writing to you today regarding the congestion and safety of the road outside school during drop-off and 

pick-up times. 

Each day, the road outside school becomes heavily congested, with cars parked bumper to bumper. This is 

not only inconvenient but also poses a significant risk to the safety of our pupils, staff, and the wider 

community. The situation has become more challenging of late with the Menai Centre exit now being 

fobbed, leading to an increase in cars on Menai Road. 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in helping to alleviate this issue by considering the following: 

1. Walking to school whenever possible – Walking not only reduces congestion but also promotes 

healthy habits and sets a great example for our children. 

2. Parking on an alternative road – If driving is necessary, please park on a nearby road and walk the 

remainder of the journey to school. This small step can significantly improve the safety and flow of 

traffic outside our school gates. 

Your support in addressing this matter is essential. By working together, we can ensure a safer and calmer 

environment for everyone in our school community. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

Mr Tom Hanlon  

Assistant Headteacher 
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